

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax (01481) 724209

14th November 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Remove (Year 7) Music Evening

Students in the Remove have recently completed a performance assessment in their Music lessons and usually at this time of year we hold an informal evening event where those who wish to can perform either the piece they played for their assessment or indeed any other piece of music they would like to share. Due to the hall being out of action next week we had reluctantly decided to cancel this year's Remove Music Evening, but yesterday we learned that the space will be free after all next Tuesday evening (20th November) and we feel it would be a shame to miss this unexpected opportunity. Therefore, if your daughter would like to play or sing something in a relaxed atmosphere to an audience of her friends and family, we would like to go ahead with the evening - a quick poll of the girls suggested there were plenty of willing performers.

The event will begin at 19:00 and is usually over by 20:30, depending on the number of performances. The girls do not need to wear uniform. We will ask girls to sign-up by Friday of this week, and we would ask that they bring their pieces in for a run-through at lunchtime on Monday (if they have existing commitments we will make a different time with them).

This is a voluntary event, so girls do not need to attend if they are not performing, but they are of course welcome to come and support their friends. There is no charge for entry and tickets are not required.

We hope you can join us on Tuesday!

Yours sincerely,

Samantha Holland James Henderson

Music Department

Student Name	•
My daughter would like to participate and we will be delighted to attend	
No of seats required	
My daughter is unable to participate	
Please complete and return to Mr Henderson by Friday 16 th November	
Signed:	
Parent/Guardian	